
The South Kingstown School Department does not discriminate on the basis of
age, sex, race, religion, national origin, color or disability in accordance with applicable laws and regulations.

The South Kingstown school system is transitioning to a new student information system called 
Skyward. It will take us a few weeks to train teachers on the parent portal of Skyward but you 
can expect information in the coming weeks regarding how you can access Skyward and the 
information it will provide about your child. Thank you for your patience!
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